

DEPARTMENT OF DEFENSE

DEFENSE STANDARDIZATION PROGRAM OFFICE 8725 JOHN J. KINGMAN ROAD, STOP 5100 FORT BELVOIR, VA 22060-6220

IN REPLY
REFER TO DSPO

February 28, 2017

MEMORANDUM FOR STANDARDIZATION MANAGEMENT ACTIVITIES

SUBJECT: FED-STD-595C

FED-STD-595C, Colors Used in Government Procurement, and all associated slash sheets have been cancelled (February 14, 2017) and superseded by SAE AMS-STD-595.

Realizing that some of you may have documents in process that reference the cancelled FED-STD, to include the validation of documents that reference the FED-STD, we will allow a short grace period. Please be advised that after March 31, 2017, any document containing a reference to the FED-STD will not be accepted.

If you have any questions, please contact Karen.Bond@dla.mil.

CREGORY E. SAUNDERS

DIRECTOR